Mr. Maurice L. Breidenthal, President, Security National Bank, Kansas City, Kansas.

Dear Meurice:

Thank you so much for your kind words regarding the Jayhawk Rebounds. We will put Maurice, Jr., on our mailing list, and it will be a pleasure to see that he gets one of our monthly epistles. Is there anyone else that you can think of that would like to get one of these Rebounds? If so, just send the individuals' names and addresses and we will be delighted to see that they get the same.

And too, I want to thank you for your generosity in offering to pear a part of the financial burden. This is awfully nice of you. It is consistent with your generous attitude in all these things that apply to the University or any of the contacts that you are interested in.

I understand why you could not get to the wedding. Of course, we missed you, but A cards do not permit such luxuries.

With kindest regards to you and your good family, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH